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Weekly News – Friday 18th October 2019   
 

Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have been so impressed with the home learning that has been 
coming in this week. The children will present their home learning 
before the end of term. This week we really enjoyed the ‘our bodies’ 
workshop, we learnt some interesting facts and used different parts of 
our bodies to move around the room. We learnt how to keep healthy 
and the different parts of the eye! Cornflower Class have their forest 
fun session on Tuesday 22nd October please remember wellingtons 
and snacks.   

Maths 
In maths this week we have continued to look at the part whole model 
and developing our understanding of number bonds. We have started 
to look at number bonds to 10 by filling in a tens frame and using our 
fingers. E.g, 7 fingers down and 3 fingers up.   

 

English 
In English this week we have written our own version of the 
Gingerbread man story. We imagined what characters he might meet 
and drew our own pictures. We extended our sentences by adding a 
variety of adjectives.  
  

Topic 
In Science this week we completed some fun activities based on using 
our senses. We have guessed the flavor of the crisps, made our own 
collages and played guess the smell! 

In history this week we have been discussing our family trees. We 
have talked about who lives in our home and extended members of our 
family. 

Phonics:  oy, ir, ew, ue 

 

 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Lavender 

  Ennis 

  Ryan 

Cornflower 

Fraser 

Chloe 

Foxglove 

Max 

Ottilie 

 
 

Notices: 

Why not go on an autumn walk this weekend? – please bring in any interesting seeds or 
leaves that you find.  

Over the holidays, please ensure PE kits are washed and returned. Please remember to 
label their clothing and include socks, jogging bottoms and a jacket.  
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